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April 2023 
 

To: All General Practitioners and Practice Managers in South Staffordshire 
 

ANNUAL LMC MEETING WITH DR KIERAN SHARROCK 
 

You are invited to attend this open meeting for all South Staffordshire GPs which will be held on: 
 
Date:   Thursday 4th May 2023 
 
Venue:  Swinfen Hall Hotel, Swinfen, Nr Lichfield  
 
Time:  Buffet, Coffee & Exhibition:  7.00 pm – 7.30 pm 
   Meeting:     7.30 pm – 9.00 pm 
 
This meeting is supported through sponsorship of exhibition space in lieu of catering from the 
following pharmaceutical companies: 
 
AstraZeneca Besins Healthcare BMA 
Chiesi Daiichi – Sankyo Dermal Laboratories 
Loreal Novartis 
 
AGENDA 
 
1. Introduction from Dr Kieran Sharrock 
 
2. Dr Sharrock’s response to issues raised prior to the meeting 
 
3. Question and answer session to cover topics raised on the night 
 
To assist with catering arrangements, please let us know you will be attending on the booking 
form together with any dietary requirements. 
 
If there are any issues that you wish to raise with Dr Sharrock, please enter details on the booking 
form.  
 
Please return completed forms to the LMC office by e-mail, fax or post. 
 
Dr Tilo Scheel 
LMC Secretary  

 


